
Upcoming Events... 

Tuesday 16th January  

Y3 Trip to Magna 

Monday 22nd January  

After-School Clubs start  

Thursday 25th January  

Y6 Athletics 

Monday 29th January  

Y5 Performing Arts Project 

Thursday 8th February  

Young Voices 

Friday 9th February 

School Closes PM 

Monday 19th February  

School Re-Opens  

Tuesday 5th March 

Y6 Crucial Crew 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

Monday 11th March 

Last week of after-school clubs 

Thursday 21st March 

Y5 Yorkshire Sculpture Park  

Netball Competition  

Thursday 28th March 

School Closes PM 

Monday 15th April 

School Re-Opens 

Tuesday 16th April 

Class Photographs 

Wednesday 24th—26th April  

Y5 Kingwoods Residential  

Monday 29th April 

Y3 & Y6 Visit to Murton Park  

Tuesday 30th April 

Y3 & Y6 Visit to Murton Park  

Wednesday 1st—2nd May 

Y4 Austerfield Residential  

Monday 13th May 

SATs Week  

Friday 24th May  

Good luck to Hawking, Darwin, Hodgkin & Einstein House. Who will earn the most 
House Points for their house this term for the best attendance? 

We can’t wait to find out!  

 

If your child would like to take part in an after-school club during the 
spring term, please fill in the form by clicking on the following link;  

https://forms.office.com/e/j0Gd8dMgAG  

by Friday 12th January 2024 

 

I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas holiday and send you all best 
wishes for 2024. Staff in school are excited for the term ahead and have 
many excellent opportunities planned for pupils.  

You can always have a sneak peak inside the classrooms by visiting our year 
group Twitter pages where you will find regular updates on our learning 
journeys (@CopleyJuniorYr3 /@CopleyJuniorYr4 /@CopleyJuniorYr5 / 
@CopleyJuniorYr6). Year group newsletters will also soon be appearing on 
Seesaw and the school website for an insight into the term ahead. Please 
contact the school office if you require any support with accessing Seesaw or 
our Twitter feeds. All of our Twitter pages are embedded on the school 
website so you can access them from there too!  

Please note, we are now going to start doing monthly newsletters. Look 
out for our next one at the beginning of each month to show you what 
things the children have been up to and what to look forward to!  

 





 

 






